
 

 

Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-301236-18 

 

Provision of a Battery Energy 

Storage System at lands north 

of the South Bank Road, 

Poolbeg, Dublin 2 

 

 

 

Letter 1 Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is not SID dated 7th June, 2018 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to local authority (Dublin City Council) stating that the 

proposed development is not SID dated 7th June, 2018 

 

 

 


